
Prison unions debate impact of austerity and 
quality employment

 Europe 

(May 2017) Trade unions representing prison workers across Europe met in Brussels 
on 10 May to discuss a range of issues relating to continuing austerity, collective 
bargaining and trade union rights. Key issues that emerged during the meeting 
included the increase in violence against prison staff, problems of understaffing and 
developing issues around digitalisation and, in some countries, radicalisation of 
inmates. The meeting was part of a two-year project run by EPSU with the next 
meeting in December focusing on childcare workers.
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